‘ Foothill College Center for a Sustainable Future

Meeting Minutes
April 26,2016
PRESIDENT’S CONFERENCE ROOM (Room 1901)
3:30-4:30 p.m.

Attendees: Yulia Yukina, Linda Robinson, Brenda Davis-Visas

Cc: President’s Cabinet

Guests: Shreyes Nallan, Kannon Pearson, Aidan Person, Diana Cohn, Robert Kaman, and
Mike Moebbi

1. Welcome to our new student representative, Jonathan Kianto, AFSC Activities
Marketing Director.

2. The Sustainable Futures Club joined us for the first time, to talk about their new project:
Discouraging the Sale of Disposable Water Bottles on Campus. Their presentation will
be posted to the sustainability web site. One of their many suggestions is already being
implemented; identifying the locations of all refillable water fountain/stations for
students. These will be added to our campus map. Linda Robinson commended the
presenters for their enthusiasm and commitment to their environmental concerns.

3. Social Entrepreneur Club (Student Club) - Y. Yukina presented the Social Entrepreneur
Club’s sustainability. A copy of the presentation will be available on the sustainability
website.

4. Sustainability Management Plan - A working meeting was held at De Anza College on
March 8, 2016 to address our existing sustainability metrics, vision and future goals. It
was a fun, interactive and revealing process. For the results, you can see the
documented work on the sustainability website , look for Master Plan - sustainability.



